
New Cascade-Teton App
Now Available! 
We are excited to announce the release of the
new Cascade and Teton Web App. To access the
app, visit www.upiaquatics.com. This app will
provide a valuable resource for irrigation canal
managers and applicators. Accessing this app
will allow you to:

Identify your problem species
Upload a photo to send to your UPI rep for
identification
Obtain product information, labels and
SDS
Calculate product needs for treatments
Access the newly released Cascade and
Teton User Guide
Place your product orders directly with UPI

We are hoping that this will make the day-to-day
use of Cascade and Teton easier and more
efficient, with all of the information you need at
your fingertips!

For any questions regarding the app, please
contact your UPI Rep!

CASCADE AND TETON EARLY ORDER PROGRAM
ENDS FEBRUARY 28!
Our Early Order Program (EOP) for Cascade and Teton will be ending February 28. Orders
placed by February 28 will receive 2017 pricing, before pricing increases on March
1. Customers purchasing a minimum of 2,500 gal of Cascade, or 1,250 gal Teton (volumes
cannot be combined), will receive an additional 2% discount off of the invoice.
 
In addition to 2017, orders placed under the EOP will receive 120 day net terms.
Orders placed under the EOP must be delivered by March 17.

For additional information, or to place your order, please contact your servicing distributor
or UPI Rep! 

We look forward to working with you to make 2018 another successful season!  

AZ, CA, CO, KS, NE, NM, NV, OK, TX, UT
Joe Vassios
719-740-9291
Joseph.vassios@uniphos.com

ID, MT, ND, OR, SD, WA, WY
Craig Smith
(561) 301-8326
craig.smith@uniphos.com

We want to hear from you! Please send your feedback to Joseph.

Cascade® and Teton® are registered trademarks of United Phosphorous, Inc.
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